
Dear Parents,

We are very pleased that you are planning to come to this year’s Celebrate Life Festival. This year, too, we, the 
Transparents team (www.transparents.net), are responsible for the entire child care and youth support. 

It is very important for us that we thereby practically implement some mystical principles in our contact with 
the children, such as bonding, the incarnation of a soul, the development of a child’s potential and the respect 
for inner life rhythms.

We emphatically ask you to ensure that you give your children enough time to arrive safely and be received by 
the childcare workers and not leave until your children have arrived fully.  For children aged 0 – 3 there will in 
the afternoons be a space of discovery that is accompanied by us, and we warmly invite you and your child to 
attend. Here, the important thing is to give our children our undivided attention and simply not do anything, 
except being present. You are also always welcome to the childrens’ and JUKI tent to be with your child with 
this attitude of silent presence and simply be with him or her.

Very important: Please always pick up your children on time, even if what is happening in the tent is running 
late. It is simply not good if they have to wait once others have been picked up. Below you will find a few orga-
nizational questions that we ask you to answer and bring to the respective child care tent on the first day. 
We wish you a wonderful Festival and a heartfelt and inspiring time with your child/ren!

Gaby, Kirsten and Teresa from Transparents



Form for the stay at the Celebrate Life Festival 2017 for children and adolescents

1.	 Name of the child:					           born on:

2.	 Name and adress of at least one parent or legal guardian:

3.	 Emergency cellphone number: 

4.	 Health insurance identity: 
5.	 My child has to take regular medication (if yes, what kind?):

	 (Please include any medication in sufficent quantity!)

6.	 You have to take special attention on my child! (if yes, because of...):  
	 (i.e. Allergies, intolerance to any kind of food, diabetes, weakness of the bladder)

7.	 Hereby I permit my child to leave the JUKI-/JULE-Camp at any chosen time. (The Childrens Tent Excluded)

8.	 As part of the schedule I am allowing my child to swim in the local lake. 
	 The ability to swim is a precondition. (if no, selfcare is required)
            	 My child is allowed to swim: Yes	                  No          
	 (The Childrens Tent Excluded)

9.	 It is known to me, that my child may be excluded from the festival, if his behaviour is not appropriate in any kind or if
	 his medical condition is unfit. In this case he has to be picked up from the festival grounds. 
	 Any occurring costs may have to be taken care of by his parents/guardians even if he participates alone.

10.	 General liability: 
	 The Childrens Tent-, JUKI-/JULE-Camp are not liable for your children!  •	
	 We do not take responsibility for the behaviour of your children during their stay at the festival. •	
	 The children participate at their own risk.  •	
	 The children are not forced to stay at the camp.  •	
	 This includes the free movement of the children on the whole ground of the festival, including the pond. 			  •	
	 Everything happening in the pond is not our responsibility! 
	•	 Parents are responsible for their children!           

 
 

Information about the child

IMPORTANT!
This letter has to be turned to the responsible people at the registration/check-in or to the matching tutor at least one day after the 
arrival of the child. Otherwise attendance is not permitted! We may exclude certain children from the program!

(Place) 			   (Date)				    (Signature of the parent/legal guardian)


